
 St Anne’s Church Academy @Hewish & @West Wick 
                       Term 1 Newsletter 6th September 2019

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back everyone! It has been lovely to 
see so many smiling faces returning to school 
this week from both children and families. 
Thank you to everyone for ensuring that our 
high standards of uniform are maintained. We 
believe that it does make a difference and 
appreciate your support particularly in relation 
to smart haircuts and polishable black shoes! 
We welcome new staff to our campuses this 
week. Kezia Wareham has joined us as 
Y4@West Wick teacher and Pete Moor as 
Y5@Hewish teacher. I am sure that you can 
work out from their photos who is who! 
 

 
 
 
 

 
We are also joined this year by Jo Adlam and 
Lynne Shearer who are part of our Busy Bees 
@West Wick team, and Becky Reeve who 
has joined our crew in Busy Bees @Hewish. 
 

 
You will also notice that Emily Poole from 
Little Learners, is now part of our Y2@West 
Wick team as she spends the year with us 
training to be a teacher.  

We are really pleased to have increased our 
leadership of Special Educational Needs 
(SEND) at St Anne’s. Beth Manning has been 
working one day a week leading on SEND 
alongside Di Martin since April, and from this 
September will be based at our Hewish 
campus where she will also be teaching Y3 for 
2 days a week. Our two SENCos will work 
closely together, as well as with class 
teachers and families to try and ensure that 
our children get what they need to make good 
progress in all areas of school life. Neither of 
them has a magic wand but we are incredibly 
fortunate to have such quality staff leading this 
key area in our school. 
There is lots more information about our staff 
team on our website. Please have a look! 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/about-
us/whos-who/ 
I look forward to an incredible year of learning 
ahead for all of us. Please talk to your child’s 
class teacher at any time and I am also 
always happy to be contacted face to face, via 
phone or by email. Our school is like a family 
because we all know and trust each other to 
do the right thing for our lovely children. 
Sometimes we get it wrong and when we do 
we apologise and move on knowing that the 
desire is always to get it right. We are 
definitely stronger when we all work together. 
 
Happy September! 
Lisa Dadds 
 

DATA COLLECTION 

Please make sure that the data we hold for 
your child and your contacts is up to date via 
the SIMS Parent Lite app. If you look on our 
website there is information on how to do this. 
 

ASTHMA INHALERS 

Asthma plans have been sent home – these 
need to be completed, signed, dated and 
returned to school. Please could you ensure 
that if your child has an inhaler in school, it is 
in date and you are awre of when it expires in 
order to replace it. 
 

PTFA ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

You are invited to our forthcoming PTFA AGM 
Date: Thursday 10th October 
Time: 7:30pm 
Place: St Anne’s @West Wick 
We hope that you will be able to join us as we 
reflect over our activities of the last year. The 
AGM is also the occasion at which the Chair, 
Secretary and Treasurer are elected and now 
is a good time for you to consider whether you 
may have a role to play in the essential, 
interesting and rewarding work that our PTFA 
carries out. 
Should you have any questions, please feel 
free to email our current PTFA Chair Becky 
Fowler on  stannesptfa@gmail.com 
 

SPORTS CLUBS 

Sports clubs will begin week commencing 
Monday 16th September. 
 

SPECIAL MENU CHANGE 
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school.enquiries@stannesprimaryschool.co.uk                     Once a week, take a peek                  @StAnnesWSM               www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstanneps 

 

We will be having a Welcome Wednesday 
menu change on Wednesday 18th September 
to welcome all our new children to lunchtimes 
at school! 
 

Sausage (or veggie sausage) 
Yorkshire pudding, potatoes, vegetables & 

gravy 
 

Cake with icing, sprinkles and pink custard 
 

Follow either of these links to view regular 
menus on our website 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/parents/
school-dinners/ 
https://stanneschurchacademy.co.uk/wp-
content/uploads/2019/08/St-Annes-Kitchen-
Autumn_Winter-Menu-2.png 
 

SCHOOL MEAL PRICES 

Please be aware that the price of a school meal has 
increased  to £2.25 . 
 

PARENTPAY DINNER ACCOUNTS 

There is no longer a minimum amount to 
spend on children’s dinner money accounts, 
so please ensure your accounts are up to 
date. 
 

NURSERY  

Are you looking for a nursery place for your 2 
1/2, 3 or 4 year old?  We can offer an 8.00am 
- 3.30pm session with flexible drop off 
between 8.00am and 9.00am and collection 
between 3.05pm and 3.30pm to suit timings 
for the West Wick and Hewish school day. 
Contact us to arrange a time convenient for 
you. We look forward to meeting you and your 
Little Learner! 
 

DIARY DATES 

Wednesday 18th September – Special menu 
day 
Thursday 10th October – PTFA AGM 7.30pm 
@WW 
Monday 14th October – Family Worship 
Y6@H (Generosity) 2.30pm  
Tuesday 15th October – Learning Review 
Meetings 3.30-5.30pm @WW & 3.45-5.45pm 
@H 
Thursday 17th October – Learning Review 
Meetings 3.30-7pm @WW & 3.45-7.15pm @H 
Thursday 17th October – Last day of Term 1 
for children 
Friday 18th October – INSET Day 
Monday 4th November – First day of Term 2 
Tuesday 12th November -  Individual & 
siblings photos by Tulip Photography @H  
Wednesday 20th November -  Individual & 
siblings photos by Tulip Photography @WW 
Friday 20th December - Last day of Term 2 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ST ANNE’S TERM DATES 2019-20  FOR  CHILDREN 

Term 1:  Tuesday 3rd September 2019 to 
Thursday 17th October 2019 

Term 2:  Monday 4th November 2019 to 
Friday 20th December 2019 

Term 3:  Monday 6th January 2020 to 
Friday 14th February 2020 

Term 4:  Monday 24th February 2020 to 
Friday 3rd April 2020 

Term 5:  Monday 20th April 2020 to 
Friday 22nd May 2020 

Term 6:  Monday 1st June 2020 to Friday 
17th July 2020 

Please book holidays within these dates so 
that your children maximise their learning in 
school. It really does make a difference.  
Applications for time off will not be authorised  
unless in very exceptional circumstances.  
Your support with this really is appreciated. 
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